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May 8, 2021 

 

Dear Friend of Beaumont Minor Baseball, 

 

The Beaumont Minor Baseball Association (BMBA) represents hundreds of boys and girls and families 

across Beaumont and surrounding area. We live in one of the fastest growing communities in Canada, 

which results in being one of fastest-growing sports organizations. This year we are going through a 

once in a lifetime transformation and we need your help to get us to our goal at being one of the best 

baseball development programs in Alberta. 

 

In 2021 BMBA has already seen the development and creation of our Girls-At-Bat program in 

partnership with the Toronto Blue Jays Care Foundation. We have also finalized the development of the 

BlackGold ‘47’s Baseball program in partnership with the Leduc Minor Baseball Association, which will 

give our kids the opportunity to play baseball at the highest competitive levels in Alberta. And lastly, 

BMBA has been working with the City of Beaumont on the development of much needed new diamond 

facilities in our community that will be constructed this summer 2021. We also received amazing news 

from the Jays Care Foundation on May 7th that Beaumont is one of 14 Canadian communities to receive 

the prestigious “Field of Dreams” grant. We have tremendous momentum and excitement heading into 

the summer of 2021! 

 

Our Association needs sponsors to come and partner with us to help us invest in our facilities, both new 

and existing. We need corporate partners who want to work with us to make our facilities top notch and 

give our kids the opportunity to build one of the best youth baseball organizations in Alberta. 

 

Attached you will find a sponsorship information document which outlines the different levels of 

sponsorship opportunities available. We have a variety of options available depending on your level of 

interest. If you would like more information, or would like to discuss options available for your 

participation, please do not hesitate to contact our Fundraising coordinator at 

BMBA.fundraising@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your consideration, we look forward to your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Kadatz, President 

Beaumont Minor Baseball Association 
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